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Press Release 

 
RE-ELECTION AND RETIREMENT OF DIRECTORS 

 
VICTORIA, BC, November 6, 2019 – Great Thunder Gold Corp. (TSXV: GTG) announces that 
management’s slate of directors was re-elected at its November 5 annual general meeting and that 
Mr. David Wolfin has retired from its Board. 
 
The Company would like to thank Mr. Wolfin for his service and unwavering support over the 
past fifteen years. His mining expertise and guidance will be missed. 
 
The Company’s Board of Directors now comprises Mr. Richard Macey, President and CEO, Mr. 
Dale Andersen and Mr. John Moraal. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 
 
Signed “Richard Macey”    
Richard Macey, President 
Direct line: (604) 537-4174 
 
 
Neither TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the policies of the 
TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 


